
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Requests 

 

 Whiteside School District #115 is a public elementary school district. Requests for public information 

made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act should be directed in writing to the District’s freedom 

of Information Act Officer. If your request is being made for commercial purposes, please disclose that 

in your request.  

FOIA requests may be mailed, emailed or faxed to:  

 

Mark Heuring, Superintendent  

Whiteside School District #115 

 111 Warrior Way Belleville, IL 62221 

 Via email: mark.heuring@wssd115.org 

 Via fax: (618) 239-9240 
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